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I would like to express my concern of the proposed development of the Jaffari development in the Thornhill Woods
Area.

After living in the neighborhood for the past ten years | have seen excessive traffic from the existing facility which has

put a strain and inconvenience of the neighborhood traffic on a daily basis. My local streets are packed with cars and
members of the Center.

I am very concerned of the proposed destruction of environmental lands and wooded areas which are already under
protection and will be impacted.

tn addition there are insufficient school space for the proposed additional residents of the space. The current 2 schools
already are at beyond capacity and have kids packed classes,

As a resident and tax payer of the neighborhood | ask that you consider my families vote to restrict and revoke the high
density residential development of this property.

Regards,

A concerned Tax Payer and Resident of Thornhill Woods,
Erez Zevulunov




